## Program Committee

## 21 April 2009

## Program Committee

Due to time constraints, there will be no program committee for the time being. John has expressed that his time is limited and cannot serve on a programming committee at this time. I currently cannot have more meetings on my schedule; however, I will compile programming opportunities from a variety of sources and produce a report. I estimate that this will require about 40 hours of research and writing time, so this may take a few months.

I recommend the library facilitate another Vermont Earth Institute program and meet outside on the lawn in good weather.

Rhonda Gurney, Co-Chair Abbott Library Board of Trustees